
SENATE BILL REPORT
SB 6346

As of January 29, 2008

Title:  An act relating to the worth of materials utilized for work performed under prudent utility
management.

Brief Description:  Increasing the maximum worth of materials utilized to implement prudent
utility management.

Sponsors:  Senator Morton.

Brief History:
Committee Activity:  Water, Energy & Telecommunications:  1/30/08.

SENATE COMMITTEE ON WATER, ENERGY & TELECOMMUNICATIONS

Staff:  Sam Thompson (786-7413)

Background:  Public utility districts (PUDs) must contract for work estimated to cost over
$10,000 or work using material costing over $50,000.

Summary of Bill:  The maximum cost of material used in work by PUDs without contracting
is raised from $50,000 to $200,000.

Appropriation:  None.

Fiscal Note:  Not requested.

Committee/Commission/Task Force Created:  No.

Effective Date:  Ninety days after adjournment of session in which bill is passed.

This analysis was prepared by non-partisan legislative staff for the use of legislative members
in their deliberations. This analysis is not a part of the legislation nor does it constitute a
statement of legislative intent.
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